
 

 

 
22 March 2018 
 
Dear K. N. (Guna) Gunalan, Ph.D., P.E., D.GE., F.ASCE 
 
I have reviewed the election materials provided by the Nominees for the office of President-
elect, for a term commencing October 2018.  I appreciate and respect your global perspective, 
years of global engagement and goals for ASCE as an organization.  
 
Please accept this document as my personal endorsement of you for the position of President-
Elect. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Randall (Randy) S. Over, P.E., Pres. 14 ASCE 
14145 Pawnee Trail 
Middleburg Heights, Ohio  44130 
Member ID 209007 
 
 


